
 
 

 
APPLICATION FOR A MAXIMUM PRICE OF GAS IN TERMS OF THE GAS 

ACT, (ACT 48 OF 2001)  
 
Notice is hereby given that NERSA has received an application for maximum price of gas 
from NOVO Energy (Pty) Ltd for the period 01 May 2021 to 30 April 2022. The application 
is submitted in terms of section 21(1)(p) of the Gas Act, (Act No. 48 of 2001). 
 
The above-mentioned application and the NERSA discussion documents are now 
available to members of the public for comments on the NERSA website at 
www.nersa.org.za, as required by the National Energy Regulator Act, (Act No. 40 of 2004). 
 
Written comments must be submitted to the following email address: gpt@nersa.org.za 
or to: 
 
The National Energy Regulator (NERSA) 
Executive Manager: Piped-Gas Regulation 
Postal Address: P.O Box 40343, Arcadia, 0007 
Street Address: Kulawula House, 526 Madiba Street, Arcadia, Pretoria. 
  
The deadline for comments is 14 June 2021. 
 
The public hearing details are as follows: 
Date : 24 June 2021 
Venue: Virtual Meeting (Microsoft Teams) 
Time : 09:30 – 12:00 
 
 
Members of the public who wish to attend or present their views at the hearings must 
submit their request by 16:30 on Monday, 14 June 2021 to:  
Telephone No. :  012 401 4660/4049 
Fax No   : 012 401 4771 
Email   : publichearings@nersa.org.za 
 
When registering, stakeholders are requested to indicate which public hearing they wish 
to attend.  
 
Kindly note that if NERSA does not receive any requests to present at the advertised 
public hearings by the closing date of this notice, NERSA retains the right not to hold the 
scheduled hearing. 
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